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Tournaments of Value

American Journal of PHYSICAL ANTHROPOLOGY
"You're so fat!" was the greeting extended to the author's wife on her return to the Pikogan community.
The Anishnaabe Elder thus complimented her for looking healthy and strong. Roger Spielmann seeks to
capture the essence of Anishnaabe experience by exploring how Anishnaabe people talk about that
experience. YOU'RE SO FAT! provides a springboard for exploration of ethnography of speaking,
ethnomethodology, and anthropological linguistics.

The Weight of Obesity
"Fat". In contemporary society the word never fails to elicit powerful emotions, especially as it
relates to bodily health and appearance. But fat is a noun as well as an adjective and has a cultural
life outside of its relationship with the human body. By focusing on the complex physical and
experiential dimensions of this problematic substance, Fat: Culture and Materiality breaks new ground in
the study of the relationship between culture and the material world. With contributions from wellrespected international scholars, this innovative and interdisciplinary collection will appeal to a wide
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range of readers interested in fat and its relationship to culture, materiality and lived experience.
The volume addresses the role of fats in a variety of cultural settings. Topics include the politics of
Palestinian olive oil; the allure of pig fat in heritage pork; the material sources of fat stereotypes
in classical and biblical texts; the use of harvested fat in aesthetic surgery; and the status of fat in
the self-narratives of anorexics.

The Anthropology of Food and Body
The popular narrative of "globesity" posits that the adoption of Western diets is intensifying obesity
and diabetes in the Global South and that disordered metabolisms are the embodied consequence of
globalization and excess. In Metabolic Living Harris Solomon recasts these narratives by examining how
people in Mumbai, India, experience the porosity between food, fat, the body, and the city. Solomon
contends that obesity and diabetes pose a problem of absorption between body and environment. Drawing on
ethnographic fieldwork carried out in Mumbai's home kitchens, metabolic disorder clinics, food
companies, markets, and social services, he details the absorption of everything from snack foods and
mangoes to insulin, stress, and pollutants. As these substances pass between the city and the body and
blur the two domains, the onset and treatment of metabolic illness raise questions about who has the
power to decide what goes into bodies and when food means life. Evoking metabolism as a condition of
contemporary urban life and a vital political analytic, Solomon illuminates the lived predicaments of
obesity and diabetes, and reorients our understanding of chronic illness in India and beyond.

From Health Behaviours to Health Practices
Draws on the expertise of thirteen anthropologists and an obesity activist to present a multicultural
and social examination of fat-related attitudes throughout the world that argues that the state of being
overweight is a culturally enforced status that is subject to widely varying public opinions. Original.

'You're So Fat!'
Winner of the Reader Views Literary Award, Societal Issues and the Reviewers Choice Best Non-fiction
Book of the Year, Specialty Awards, Schooled on Fat explores how body image, social status, fat stigma
and teasing, food consumption behaviors, and exercise practices intersect in the daily lives of
adolescent girls and boys. Based on nine months of fieldwork at a high school located near Tucson,
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Arizona, the book draws on social, linguistic, and theoretical contexts to illustrate how teens navigate
the fraught realities of body image within a high school culture that reinforced widespread beliefs
about body size as a matter of personal responsibility while offering limited opportunity to exercise
and an abundance of fattening junk foods. Taylor also traces policy efforts to illustrate where we are
as a nation in addressing childhood obesity and offers practical strategies schools and parents can use
to promote teen wellness. This book is ideal for courses on the body, fat studies, gender studies,
language and culture, school culture and policy, public ethnography, deviance, and youth culture.

Fat

Body Studies
The modern world is faced with a terrifying new ‘disease’, that of ‘obesity’. As people get fatter, we
have come to see excess weight as unhealthy, morally repugnant and socially damaging. Fat it seems has
long been a national problem and each age, culture and tradition have all defined a point beyond which
excess weight is unacceptable, ugly or corrupting. This fascinating new book by Sander Gilman looks at
the interweaving of fact and fiction about obesity, tracing public concern from the mid-nineteenth
century to the modern day. He looks critically at the source of our anxieties, covering issues such as
childhood obesity, the production of food, media coverage of the subject and the emergence of obesity in
modern China. Written as a cultural history, the book is particularly concerned with the cultural
meanings that have been attached to obesity over time and to explore the implications of these meanings
for wider society. The history of these debates is the history of fat in culture, from nineteenthcentury opera to our global dieting obsession. Fat, A Cultural History of Obesity is a vivid and
absorbing cultural guide to one of the most important topics in modern society.

Auto-ethnographies
The Anthropology of Food and Body explores the way that making, eating, and thinking about food reveal
culturally determined gender-power relations in diverse societies. This book brings feminist and
anthropological theories to bear on these provocative issues and will interest anyone investigating the
relationship between food, the body, and cultural notions of gender.
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Body Composition in Biological Anthropology
To be fat in a thin-obsessed gay culture can be difficult. Despite affectionate in-group monikers for
big gay men–chubs, bears, cubs–the anti-fat stigma that persists in American culture at large still
haunts these individuals who often exist at the margins of gay communities. In Fat Gay Men, Jason
Whitesel delves into the world of Girth & Mirth, a nationally known social club dedicated to big gay
men, illuminating the ways in which these men form identities and community in the face of adversity. In
existence for over forty years, the club has long been a refuge and ‘safe space’ for such men. Both a
partial insider as a gay man and an outsider to Girth & Mirth, Whitesel offers an insider’s critique of
the gay movement, questioning whether the social consequences of the failure to be height-weight
proportionate should be so extreme in the gay community. This book documents performances at club events
and examines how participants use allusion and campy-queer behavior to reconfigure and reclaim their
sullied body images, focusing on the numerous tensions of marginalization and dignity that big gay men
experience and how they negotiate these tensions via their membership to a size-positive group. Based on
ethnographic interviews and in-depth field notes from more than 100 events at bar nights, café klatches,
restaurants, potlucks, holiday bashes, pool parties, movie nights, and weekend retreats, the book
explores the woundedness that comes from being relegated to an inferior position in gay hierarchies, and
yet celebrates how some gay men can reposition the shame of fat stigma through carnival, camp, and play.
A compelling and rich narrative, Fat Gay Men provides a rare glimpse into an unexplored dimension of
weight and body image in American culture.

A Death in the Rainforest
The average size of human bodies all over the world has been steadily rising over recent decades. The
total count of people clinically labeled “obese” is now at least three times what it was in 1980. Fat
Planet represents a collaborative effort to consider at a global scale what fat stigma is and what it
does to people. Making use of an array of social science perspectives applied in multiple settings, the
authors examine the interplay of weight, wealth, history, culture, and meaning to fat and its social
rejection. They explore the notion of symbolic body capital—the power of non-fat bodies to do what
people need or want. In so doing, they illustrate the complex and quickly shifting dynamics in thinking
about fat—often considered personal yet powerfully influenced by and influential upon the broader world
in which we live.
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Fat

Fat Gay Men

Schooled on Fat
“Perhaps the finest and most profound account of ethnographic fieldwork and discovery that has ever
entered the anthropological literature.” —The Wall Street Journal “If you want to experience a
profoundly different culture without the exhausting travel (to say nothing of the cost), this is an
excellent choice.” —The Washington Post As a young anthropologist, Don Kulick went to the tiny village
of Gapun in New Guinea to document the death of the native language, Tayap. He arrived knowing that you
can’t study a language without understanding the daily lives of the people who speak it: how they talk
to their children, how they argue, how they gossip, how they joke. Over the course of thirty years, he
returned again and again to document Tayap before it disappeared entirely, and he found himself
inexorably drawn into their world, and implicated in their destiny. Kulick wanted to tell the story of
Gapuners—one that went beyond the particulars and uses of their language—that took full stock of their
vanishing culture. This book takes us inside the village as he came to know it, revealing what it is
like to live in a difficult-to-get-to village of two hundred people, carved out like a cleft in the
middle of a tropical rainforest. But A Death in the Rainforest is also an illuminating look at the
impact of white society on the farthest reaches of the globe—and the story of why this anthropologist
realized finally that he had to give up his study of this language and this village. An engaging, deeply
perceptive, and brilliant interrogation of what it means to study a culture, A Death in the Rainforest
takes readers into a world that endures in the face of massive changes, one that is on the verge of
disappearing forever.

Applying Anthropology
In a world now filled with more people who are overweight than underweight, public health and medical
perspectives paint obesity as a catastrophic epidemic that threatens to overwhelm health systems and
undermine life expectancies globally. In many societies, being obese also creates profound personal
suffering because it is so culturally stigmatized. Yet despite loud messages about the health and social
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costs of being obese, weight gain is a seemingly universal aspect of the modern human condition.
Grounded in a holistic anthropological approach and using a range of ethnographic and ecological case
studies, Obesity shows that the human tendency to become and stay fat makes perfect sense in terms of
evolved human inclinations and the physical and social realities of modern life. Drawing on her own
fieldwork in the rural United States, Mexico, and the Pacific Islands over the last two decades,
Alexandra A. Brewis addresses such critical questions as why obesity is defined as a problem and why
some groups are so much more at risk than others. She suggests innovative ways that anthropology and
other social sciences can use community-based research to address the serious public health and social
justice concerns provoked by the global spread of obesity.

From the Fat of Our Souls
There is an urgent need to better understand the causes and consequences of obesity, and to learn what
works to prevent or reduce obesity. This volume accurately and conveniently summarizes the findings and
insights of obesity-related research from the full range of social sciences including anthropology,
economics, government, psychology, and sociology. It is an excellent resource for researchers in these
areas, both bringing them up to date on the relevant research in their own discipline and allowing them
to quickly and easily understand the cutting-edge research being produced in other disciplines. The
Oxford Handbook of the Social Science of Obesity is a critical reference for obesity researchers and is
also valuable for public health officials, policymakers, nutritionists, and medical practitioners. The
first section of the book explains how each social science discipline models human behavior (in
particular, diet and physical activity), and summarizes the major research literatures on obesity in
that discipline. The second section provides important practical information for researchers, including
a guide to publicly available social science data on obesity and an overview of the challenges to causal
inference in obesity research. The third part of the book synthesizes social science research on
specific causes and correlates of obesity, such as food advertising, food prices, and peers. The fourth
section summarizes social science research on the consequences of obesity, such as lower wages, job
absenteeism, and discrimination. The fifth and final section reviews the social science literature on
obesity treatment and prevention, such as food taxes, school-based interventions, and medical treatments
such as anti-obesity drugs and bariatric surgery.

Fat
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In the crowded and busy arena of obesity and fat studies, there is a lack of attention to the lived
experiences of people, how and why they eat what they do, and how people in cross-cultural settings
understand risk, health, and bodies. This volume addresses the lacuna by drawing on ethnographic methods
and analytical emic explorations in order to consider the impact of cultural difference, embodiment, and
local knowledge on understanding obesity. It is through this reconstruction of how obesity and fatness
are studied and understood that a new discussion will be introduced and a new set of analytical
explorations about obesity research and the effectiveness of obesity interventions will be established.

Fat
While the Western world adheres to a beauty ideal that says women can never be too thin, the seminomadic Moors of the Sahara desert have for centuries cherished a feminine ideal of extreme fatness.
Voluptuous immobility is thought to beautify girls' bodies, hasten the onset of puberty, heighten their
sexuality and ripen them for marriage. From the time of the loss of their first milk teeth, girls are
directed to eat huge bowls of milk and porridge in one of the world's few examples of active female
fattening. Based on fieldwork in an Arab village in Niger, Feeding Desire analyses the meanings of
women's fatness as constituted by desire, kinship, concepts of health, Islam, and the crucial social
need to manage sexuality. By demonstrating how a particular beauty ideal can only be understood within
wider social structures and cultural logics, the book also implicitly provides a new way of thinking
about the ideal of slimness in late Western capitalism. Offering a reminder that an estimated eighty per
cent of the world's societies prefer plump women, this gracefully written book is both a fascinating
exploration of the nature of bodily ideals and a highly readable ethnography of a Saharan people.

Why Women Need Fat
In recent decades, America has been waging a veritable war on fat in which not just public health
authorities, but every sector of society is engaged in constant "fat talk" aimed at educating,
badgering, and ridiculing heavy people into shedding pounds. We hear a great deal about the dangers of
fatness to the nation, but little about the dangers of today’s epidemic of fat talk to individuals and
society at large. The human trauma caused by the war on fat is disturbing—and it is virtually unknown.
How do those who do not fit the "ideal" body type feel being the object of abuse, discrimination, and
even revulsion? How do people feel being told they are a burden on the healthcare system for having a
BMI outside what is deemed—with little solid scientific evidence—"healthy"? How do young people, already
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prone to self-doubt about their bodies, withstand the daily assault on their body type and sense of selfworth? In Fat-Talk Nation, Susan Greenhalgh tells the story of today’s fight against excess pounds by
giving young people, the campaign’s main target, an opportunity to speak about experiences that have
long lain hidden in silence and shame. Featuring forty-five autobiographical narratives of personal
struggles with diet, weight, "bad BMIs," and eating disorders, Fat-Talk Nation shows how the war on fat
has produced a generation of young people who are obsessed with their bodies and whose most fundamental
sense of self comes from their size. It reveals that regardless of their weight, many people feel
miserable about their bodies, and almost no one is able to lose weight and keep it off. Greenhalgh
argues that attempts to rescue America from obesity-induced national decline are damaging the bodily and
emotional health of young people and disrupting families and intimate relationships. Fatness today is
not primarily about health, Greenhalgh asserts; more fundamentally, it is about morality and political
inclusion/exclusion or citizenship. To unpack the complexity of fat politics today, Greenhalgh
introduces a cluster of terms—biocitizen, biomyth, biopedagogy, bioabuse, biocop, and fat personhood—and
shows how they work together to produce such deep investments in the attainment of the thin, fit body.
These concepts, which constitute a theory of the workings of our biocitizenship culture, offer powerful
tools for understanding how obesity has come to remake who we are as a nation, and how we might work to
reverse course for the next generation.

Fat Planet
Since its inception, paleoanthropology has been closely wedded to the idea that big-game hunting by our
hominin ancestors arose, first and foremost, as a means for acquiring energy and vital nutrients. This
assumption has rarely been questioned, and seems intuitively obvious—meat is a nutrient-rich food with
the ideal array of amino acids, and big animals provide meat in large, convenient packages. Through new
research, the author of this volume provides a strong argument that the primary goals of big-game
hunting were actually social and political—increasing hunter’s prestige and standing—and that the
nutritional component was just an added bonus. Through a comprehensive, interdisciplinary research
approach, the author examines the historical and current perceptions of protein as an important nutrient
source, the biological impact of a high-protein diet and the evidence of this in the archaeological
record, and provides a compelling reexamination of this long-held conclusion. This volume will be of
interest to researchers in Archaeology, Evolutionary Biology, and Paleoanthropology, particularly those
studying diet and nutrition.
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AN INTRODUCTION TO PHYSICAL ANTHROPOLOGY THIRD EDITION
Thoroughly updated and revised, An Introduction to Sociolinguistics, 7th Edition presents a
comprehensive and fully updated introduction to the study of the relationship between language and
society. Building on Ronald Wardhaugh's classic text, co-author Janet Fuller has updated this seventh
edition throughout with new discussions exploring language and communities, language and interaction,
and sociolinguistic variation, as well as incorporating numerous new exercises and research ideas for
today's students. Taking account of new research from the field, the book explores exciting new
perspectives drawn from linguistic anthropology, and includes new chapters on pragmatics, discourse
analysis, and sociolinguistics and education. With an emphasis on using examples from languages and
cultures around the world, chapters address topics including social and regional dialects,
multilingualism, discourse and pragmatics, variation, language in education, and language policy and
planning. A new companion website including a wealth of additional online material, as well as a
glossary and a variety of new exercises and examples, helps further illuminate the ideas presented in
the text. An Introduction to Sociolinguistics, 7th Edition continues to be the most indispensable and
accessible introduction to the field of sociolinguistics for students in applied and theoretical
linguistics, education, and anthropology.

The Art of Medical Anthropology
Obesity is a rising global health problem. On the one hand a clearly defined medical condition, it is at
the same time a corporeal state embedded in the social and cultural perception of fatness, body shape
and size. Focusing specifically on the maternal body, contributors to the volume examine how the
language and notions of obesity connect with, or stand apart from, wider societal values and moralities
to do with the body, fatness, reproduction and what is considered 'natural'. A focus on fatness in the
context of human reproduction and motherhood offers instructive insights into the global circulation and
authority of biomedical facts on fatness (as 'risky' anti-fit, for example). As with other social and
cultural studies critical of health policy discourse, this volume challenges the spontaneous connection
being made in scientific and popular understanding between fatness and ill health.

Lazy, Crazy, and Disgusting
Includes section "Literature."
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Fatness and the Maternal Body
The groundbreaking discovery that shows why women need fat to lose fat. Why do women struggle so much
with weight? Can women ever lose weight and keep it off? In this research-driven and counterintuitive
book, an anthropologist and a public health doctor team up to answer those questions. Blending anecdotal
evidence with hard science, they explain how women's weight is controlled by evolution-but more
important- they reveal how a change in diet three decades ago may be the reason women today are bigger
than their grandmothers were. Explaining why fat (both in our diet and in our body) is crucial to longterm health, the authors show not only why women tend (and need) to get heavier after having their first
child, but also destroy cultural myths like "all fat is bad for you." Providing a plan that can help any
woman achieve a natural, healthy weight- without dieting- Why Women Need Fat not only gives women the
tools they need to shed weight, but also a better understanding of why those last five pounds seem
impossible to lose.

International Journal of Anthropology
This supplementary reader is composed of 49 classic and contemporary articles that demonstrate the
significant contributions that anthropologists make; the emphasis is on the applicability of
anthropology to understanding and improving the present day human condition. Whether debating the merits
of a career in anthropology or questioning why the subject should be studied, students will grow to
appreciate anthropology's widespread uses, from conducting market research to working with refugee
communities.

American journal of physical anthropology
Stigma is a dehumanizing process, a method of shaming and blaming that is embedded in our beliefs about
who does and does not have value within society. In Lazy, Crazy, and Disgusting, medical anthropologists
Alexandra Brewis and Amber Wutich explore another side of the issue: the startling fact that wellintentioned public health campaigns can create new and sometimes damaging stigma, even when they are
successful. Brewis and Wutich present a novel, synthetic argument about how stigmas act as a massive
driver of global disease and suffering, killing or sickening billions every year. They focus on three of
the most complex, difficult-to-fix global health efforts: bringing sanitation to all, treating mental
illness, and preventing obesity. They explain how and why humans so readily stigmatize, how this derails
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ongoing public health efforts, and why this process invariably hurts people who are already at risk.
They also explore how new stigmas enter global health so easily and consider why destigmatization is so
very difficult. Finally, the book offers potential solutions that may be able to prevent, challenge, and
fix stigma. Stigma elimination, Brewis and Wutich conclude, must be recognized as a necessary and core
component of all global health efforts. Drawing on the authors' keen observations and decades of
fieldwork, Lazy, Crazy, and Disgusting combines a wide array of ethnographic evidence from around the
globe to demonstrate conclusively how stigma undermines global health's basic goals to create both
health and justice.

Feeding Desire
From the Fat of Our Souls offers a revealing new perspective on medicine, and the reasons for choosing
or combining indigenous and cosmopolitan medical systems, in the Andean highlands. Closely observing the
dialogue that surrounds medicine and medical care among Indians and Mestizos, Catholics and Protestants,
peasants and professionals in the rural town of Kachitu, Libbet Crandon-Malamud finds that medical
choice is based not on medical efficacy but on political concerns. Through the primary resource of
medicine, people have access to secondary resources, the principal one being social mobility. This
investigation of medical pluralism is also a history of class formation and the fluidity of both medical
theory and social identity in highland Bolivia, and it is told through the often heartrending, often
hilarious stories of the people who live there.

Fat-Talk Nation
"An extraordinarily rich, provocative, and engaging conversation; one that invites--in fact demands--our
participation." - Don Brenneis, University of California, Santa Cruz

Anthropology News
A significant addition to our understanding of the varied experience of Middle Eastern women,
Tournaments of Value gives a careful description of a world of female socializing - the volume,
velocity, energy, and elaborateness of this female social world is remarkable. This work represents a
substantial and original contribution to our knowledge of women's social centrality in the Islamic
Middle East. Most earlier studies have been written from the vantage point of men, confirming popular
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Western stereotypes of Muslim women's marginality to public life. Other works, concentrating on Islamic
systems of 'honour' and 'shame,' have focused on women's ability to affect their families' status
negatively. Meneley neatly supplies us with examples of the opposite - the deep reliance of men on their
female kin to establish, maintain, and indeed increase the family's honour in the eyes of the wider
community by engaging in the exchange of hospitality. Not only is visiting competitive, but social
engagement with others is an essential part of moral personhood. Meneley's central thesis examines the
associated construction of identity - their own, their men's, and their families' - by women, largely
through the detailed style and comportment features of their complex social relations. This account of
the refinement, cultivation, and sophistication of this feminine culture is extremely valuable.
Moreover, Anne Meneley's data challenges scholarly assumptions about the cross-cultural validity of a
division between household and community, between domestic and public domains. She demonstrates the
fluidity of social life, the shifting, processual nature of community organization, and in doing so
provides a welcome counterpoint to more rigid formulations of Middle Eastern social structure expressed
in other ethnographies. These aspects join Meneley's work to a growing body of anthropological
scholarship in which fine-grained observation, with attention to language, comportment, and gesture,
combines with astute contextual analysis to produce a sensitive portrait of a community. Highly readable
and accessible to a wide audience, Meneley incorporates vignettes to illustrate her more analytical
points and to enliven the text, allowing the reader to enter fully into the rich world of Zabid. This
work touches on many issues of current and enduring importance to both Middle Eastern ethnography and to
women's studies.

Metabolic Living
Teen-aged girls hate their bodies and diet obsessively, or so we hear. News stories and reports of
survey research often claim that as many as three girls in five are on a diet at any given time, and
they grimly suggest that many are "at risk" for eating disorders. But how much can we believe these
frightening stories? What do teenagers mean when they say they are dieting? Anthropologist Mimi Nichter
spent three years interviewing middle school and high school girls--lower-middle to middle class, white,
black, and Latina--about their feelings concerning appearance, their eating habits, and dieting. In Fat
Talk, she tells us what the girls told her, and explores the influence of peers, family, and the media
on girls' sense of self. Letting girls speak for themselves, she gives us the human side of survey
statistics. Most of the white girls in her study disliked something about their bodies and knew all too
well that they did not look like the envied, hated "perfect girl' But they did not diet so much as talk
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about dieting. Nichter wryly argues-in fact some of the girls as much as tell her-that "fat talk" is a
kind of social ritual among friends, a way of being, or creating solidarity. It allows the girls to show
that they are concerned about their weight, but it lessens the urgency to do anything about it, other
than diet from breakfast to lunch. Nichter concludes that if anything, girls are watching their weight
and what they eat, as well as trying to get some exercise and eat "healthfully" in a way that sounds
much less disturbing than stories about the epidemic of eating disorders among American girls. Black
girls, Nichter learned, escape the weight obsession and the "fat talk" that is so pervasive among white
girls. The African-American girls she talked with were much more satisfied with their bodies than were
the white girls. For them, beauty was a matter of projecting attitude ("'tude") and moving with
confidence and style. Fat Talk takes the reader into the lives of girls as daughters, providing insights
into how parents talk to their teenagers about their changing bodies. The black girls admired their
mothers' strength; the white girls described their mothers' own "fat talk," their fathers' uncomfortable
teasing, and the way they and their mothers sometimes dieted together to escape the family
"curse"--flabby thighs, ample hips. Moving beyond negative stereotypes of mother-daughter relationships,
Nichter sensitively examines the issues and struggles that mothers face in bringing up their daughters,
particularly in relation to body image, and considers how they can help their daughters move beyond
rigid and stereotyped images of ideal beauty.

Fat Talk
Fat: such a little word evokes big responses. While ‘fat’ describes the size and shape of bodies, our
negative reactions to corpulent bodies also depend on something tangible and tactile; as this book
argues, there is more to fat than meets the eye. Fat: A Cultural History of the Stuff of Life offers a
historical reflection on how fat has been perceived and imagined in the West since antiquity. Featuring
fascinating historical accounts, philosophical, religious and cultural arguments, including discussions
of status, gender and race, the book digs deep into the past for the roots of our current notions and
prejudices. Three central themes emerge: how we have perceived and imagined obesity over the centuries;
how fat as a substance has elicited disgust and how it evokes perceptions of animality; but also how it
has been associated with vitality and fertility. By exploring the complex ways in which fat, fatness and
fattening have been perceived over time, this book provides rich insights into the stuff our stereotypes
are made of.

The Oxford Handbook of the Social Science of Obesity
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An Introduction to Sociolinguistics
This volume provides a thought-provoking, interdisciplinary perspective on the empirical and analytic
study of body composition and the techniques used for measuring body components, such as fat, water,
muscle, and bone mass and density. The nature of regional differences, developmental changes,
pathological abnormalities, and the impact of heredity and environment in shaping body composition are
discussed in the context of human evolution. For instance, the author looks at how growth, aging, and
exposure to heat, cold, excess or lack of nourishment modify normal body composition.

Obesity
In recent years, body studies has expanded rapidly, becoming an increasingly popular field of study
within anthropology, sociology, and cultural studies. This groundbreaking textbook takes the topics and
theories from these disciplines, and combines them into one single, easily accessible text for students.
Body Studies is a comprehensive textbook on the social and cultural uses and meanings of the body, for
use in undergraduate college courses. Its clear, accessible chapters explore, among other things: the
measurement and classification of the human body illness and healing the racialized body the gendered
body cultural perceptions of beauty new bodily technologies. This book investigates how power plays an
important role in the uses, views, and shapes of the body—as well as how the body is invested with
meaning. Body Studies provides a wealth of pedagogic features for ease of teaching and learning:
ethnographic case studies, boxes covering contemporary controversies, news stories, and legislative
issues, as well as chapter summaries, further reading recommendations, and key terms. This book will
appeal to students and teachers of sociology, anthropology, cultural studies, women’s studies, gender
studies, and ethnic studies.

Fat Land
Provides coverage, currency and connections of the four fields and core concepts through out the text to
provide students with the most integrated and contemporary understanding of anthropology available.
Overview of the four fields of cultural, biological, physical anthropology and archaeology. Anyone who
wishes to gain a better understanding of the interconnection between the four fields of anthropology and
access the latest research available in each field.
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The Paleoanthropology and Archaeology of Big-Game Hunting

Reconstructing Obesity
A woman with hypertension refuses vegetables. A man with diabetes adds iron-fortified sugar to his
coffee. As death rates from heart attacks, strokes, and diabetes in Latin America escalate, global
health interventions increasingly emphasize nutrition, exercise, and weight loss—but much goes awry as
ideas move from policy boardrooms and clinics into everyday life. Based on years of intensive fieldwork,
The Weight of Obesity offers poignant stories of how obesity is lived and experienced by Guatemalans who
have recently found their diets—and their bodies—radically transformed. Anthropologist Emily Yates-Doerr
challenges the widespread view that health can be measured in calories and pounds, offering an
innovative understanding of what it means to be healthy in postcolonial Latin America. Through vivid
descriptions of how people reject global standards and embrace fatness as desirable, this book
interferes with contemporary biomedicine, adding depth to how we theorize structural violence. It is
essential reading for anyone who cares about the politics of healthy eating.

Anthropology
“An in-depth, well-researched, and thoughtful exploration of the ‘fat boom’ in America.” —TheBoston
Globe Low carb, high protein, raw foods . . . despite our seemingly endless obsession with fad diets,
the startling truth is that six out of ten Americans are overweight or obese. In Fat Land, award-winning
nutrition and health journalist Greg Critser examines the facts and societal factors behind the
sensational headlines, taking on everything from supersize to Super Mario, high-fructose corn syrup to
the high costs of physical education. With a sharp eye and even sharper tongue, Critser examines why
pediatricians are now treating conditions rarely seen in children before; why type 2 diabetes is on the
rise; the personal struggles of those with weight problems—especially among the poor—and how
agribusiness has altered our waistlines. Praised by the New York Times as “absorbing” and by Newsday as
“riveting,” this disarmingly funny, yet truly alarming, exposé stands as an important examination of one
of the most pressing medical and social issues in the United States. “One scary book and a good
companion to Eric Schlosser’s Fast Food Nation.” —Seattle Post-Intelligencer

An Introduction to Anthropology
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Online PDF Fat The Anthropology Of An Obsession
A wide range of international contributions draw on theoretical and empirical sources to explore whether
alternatives exist to both conceptualise and conduct research into what people do and don’t do, in
relation to their health and experiences of illness. Presents a collection of international
contributions that complement, as well as critique, dominant conceptualisations of health behaviour
Includes a wide range of both theoretical perspectives and empirical cases Reasserts the unique
contribution social sciences can make to health research Challenges assumptions about the usefulness of
the concept of health behaviour A timely publication given the rise of chronic and lifestyle diseases
and the resulting changes in global health agendas
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